
  

HMS is proud to begin offering parent academies for the 
2017-2018 school year.  In collaboration with the monthly 
PTA meeting, HMS will host an informational gathering to 

discuss various topics that are important to parents/

guardians of a middle school student! 
  

  

Parent Academy #1- Kids Escaping Drugs, Face2Face 
 

Danielle Charboneau, a counselor with Kids Escaping Drugs,    will 

share information about the organization, what their various   pro-
grams offer our parents/guardians, as well as some talking points 

parents/guardians can use when addressing drug issues with their 
child.  She will also discuss some warning signs and   

offer advice on next steps when educating our young people on  
the dangers of drug use. 

  

  

Meeting Information 
 

September 13, 2017 
7:00 PM 

HMS Faculty Cafeteria 

  

Future Meeting Topics 
 

 Sexting, Texting & the Digital      
Divide– November 14 

    Talking Points and Tips to use with  
     Your Digital Child 

 Who’s the Boss?-January 9     
    Setting Limits for your Middle School 
    student 
 Middle School Tips For ESL 

Families– March 15 
    Tips to help navigate the American  
     School 

 What to Know Before They Go! - 
May 10 

    Information about the transition to   
     High School  

 

Hoover Middle School Presents: 
Parent Academies 2017-2018     

  Making the School to Home Connection! 


